Council Work Session Avoca City Council, March 8, 2021

Mayor Aaron Long called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM with Matt Gramkow, Diane Stamp, Fred Miller III and Charles Stolz present. On the Phone: William Dea. Due to the Covid-19 outbreak the City of Avoca held a phone conference council meeting with limiting the access of the Avoca Fire Hall.

The Council met to go over budgetary numbers on the Fiscal Year 2022 budget. Mr. Johnson and the City Clerk met and reworked the numbers for the Club House and Golf Course. Council decided on the 3% wage increase for the employees and will work on the employee contribution portion at health insurance renewal time. City Clerk is to proceed with budget to be placed in the paper for publication.

ATTEST:	
Teresa M Hoepner, City Clerk	